	Student Technology Survey
 

	Thursday, March 26, 2020

Dear LES Community,

We want to ensure that every student has access to a device and internet service to access distance learning.  Even if your child has access, please click on the link below and reply so that we know who needs access to either a device, the internet, or both. Please respond by March 31st.

The paragraph below was copied from our Superintendent's message:

​​Student Technology Survey: As we plan for continuity of learning, we request that all HCPSS families complete the HCPSS Student Technology Survey. We are working on securing a limited number of Chromebooks and we will do our best to accommodate all families. We are asking parents who have technology and access available at home to indicate so on the first question. Parents who do not have devices or internet access at home should indicate so on the first question and complete the remaining questions.
Thank you for helping us make sure students have access to technology needed for distance learning!

Stay Safe and Healthy,

Mrs. Debra Anoff
Principal
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